Public Construction Notice: September, 2021
August 5, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

The Town of Hingham will be cold planing (milling) and paving approximately 1.7 miles of Route 228
as shown on the image. The limits of work run from the intersection of Short Street (Rt. 228) and
School Street to the intersection of Hull Street (Rt. 228) and East Street.

Nantasket Junction = —ssess—

All scheduling dates are dependent on weather conditions and subject to change. Please be sure to
check our Town’s website for any updates to this schedule.

You will experience travel delays during this time. Traffic detours will be active when the work is
occurring.

The paving process for these roads will require ten (10) working days and will take place over a
three week period beginning in the month of September.

If you should have any questions, please call the Department of Public Works at 781 741-1430.
Thank you,

To receive the latest updates, sign up for Town's Twitter account (@HinghamMA), Facebook account (facebook.com/HinghamMA.Gav) or visit

our Town's website home page under “News and Announcements”. You can also sign up to receive email alerts from our Town's home page.
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